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March 28th 1942 
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near Sir, 

The Principal has passed to me your letter of March 20th in 

which you ask fCl" material which could be used to illustrate the 

work of the Florence Nightingale International Foundation. I 

enclose the £ollowing: 

1. Two leaflets (1934)1 
a. Towards the Florence Nightingald International 

Foundation. 
b. The Florence Nightingale International Foundation. 

2. International Courses 1934-35 offered by the Provisional 
Committee for the provosed Florence Nightingale 
International ~oundation. 

3. The Report of a Study of the Facilities for Advanced 
Nursing Education in London, May 1936. 

~• International Courses - Florence Nightingale International 
Found.a~ion - Prospectus 1937-38. 

5. Photograph of the Intern'lttonal Nurses 1937-~8 and certain 
of the Sta.t'f of Bedford College and of the Foundation. 

I should be glad 1.f' the above material could be returned in 

due courae to me, and truat that it may be of some use to you. 

Yours truly, 

Secretary 
The seoret&l'7, 
Special Oommittee appointed to interest girls and 

young women ·in Nursing as a caree11, 
Public HeaJ.th Department, Box.No.399 
Town Ball• llancheater. 


